ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

September 29, 2011

29th School Day
Congratulations to Bianca Burnette and Will Hargrove.  They have been selected as Pisgah's NC State Park Scholar nominees!!
Students going on the HCC Field trip today need to check in to 1st period then report to the bus.
 Congratulations to Tennis for defeating Tucsola yesterday.
Students planning to take the SAT this Saturday, October 1st, should come by the Guidance office to pick up some last minute tips and reminders.
The deadline for turning in National Honor Society information forms and dues is Thursday, September 29.  Please be sure to turn these in to either Mrs. McCall in A3 or Mrs. McElreath in C11 no later than today.  No forms or money will be accepted after today.
Seniors, you will be able to order your cap and gown and graduation announcements on Friday, Sept 30th during lunches in student lobby. Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors you can also order class rings at this time.
This is a reminder to students interested in taking the PSAT on Wed. October 26 to come by the Guidance Dept. by this Friday, Sept. 30. You must let us know if you are going to take this test. If you are enrolled in an Algebra II class and are not a senior, this test is offered free of charge. Most 1st semester students have signed up with their math teacher; however, if you have Algebra II, 2nd semester you need to come by Guidance Dept. to let us know you are planning to take the test. There are limited spots available at this time. If you are an 11th grader, you are reminded this is the only year to qualify foe the National Merit Scholarship. If you are in a Math beyond Algebra II, you will need to pay $14.00 to take the PSAT test.
Attention:  Senior Male and Female athletes who participate in at least one sport and have at least a B average.  If you picked up information on the Wendy's High School Heisman Award, or would still like to, this is just a reminder that you must apply online by Sunday, October 2.  Come by the Counseling Center today if you need information!
Debate Club will meet today after school in A-6. Topic; stem cell research. Come prepared to debate.
“See you at the Pole” will be tomorrow morning at 7:30am. Everyone is invited.

It’s time to beat Tuscola on and off the field. We will be competing against Tuscola in the “Pack the Pantry Food Drive” by bringing non perishable food items.  A grocery cart will be in your homeroom today, so please start bringing items in tomorrow.  We will collect food through next Wednesday’s homeroom.  The food will be weighed at the Pisgah/Tuscola football game on Friday, October 7th and the winner will receive a trophy.  All food collected at Pisgah will go to the Canton Community Kitchen.  Let’s make this food drive a success and beat those Mounties.
 Volleyball will be playing at Pisgah tonight against Franklin. JV’s will start at 5:00pm varsity will play immediately after.  Please come out and support our girls.
Teachers please turn in your concession stand passes to Mrs. West she needs them for this weeks game.
TEACHERS:
CAFETERIA:  Sept.26 – Sept. 30 

1st Lunch 
McMinn and Smith
2nd Lunch
Roseboom and C. Singleton
3rd Lunch
Tucker and Kuykendall
